

TISDALE CHAPTER OF STS AUGUST 31, 2009





"The kids don't listen, so I have to repeat myself. I'm always repeating myself.
You know, always saying the same thing more than once. I say it once,
and then they make me say it again..."

And I thought it was just aging, not an occupational hazard!

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Welcome to a new year everyone!

It still seems that the year begins in September, even though I have been retired for 16 years! When all the new school supplies are displayed in the stores I have a urgent desire to go out and buy a new red pen!

Summer, if it can be called that, went by so swiftly, but we were still able to enjoy some sunny days, play in some rain showers and puddles, have a swim now and then and pick some flowers (and weeds) from the garden. I spent much of my summer with my young grandchildren, who have become the centre of my life.

Once again I wish to give thanks to our past president, Bob Donnan, and sincerely wish him well in his renewed retirement, to our faithful secretary-treasurer, Darlene McCullough, for her continued support and direction, and to all the members who give of their time and energy to serve on committees and attend meetings.

I would really like to encourage some new people to attend the STS provincial AGM in May. It is an enlightening experience to see how much our organization does do.

To our new members - a warm welcome. Please mark the third Monday of each month on your calendar with "STS" and you will be notified by email or phone of our activities.

Maureen Donald

TENTATIVE LIST OF STS ACTIVITIES FOR 2009-2010

Aug. 31, 9:00 AM To Hell with the Bell Breakfast

Sept. 21 Lunch at the Hidden Meadows Golf Course - 12 noon.

Oct. 19 Potluck lunch with Provincial STS Vice President Margaret Martin, presentation of pins.

Nov. 16 Regular Meeting

Dec. 3 Christmas Party at the Golden Age Centre Hosted by Tisdale Chapter. Melfort Chapter invited. STS hosts the Sasko Park Birthday Tea

Jan. 18 Regular Meeting

Feb. 15 Lunch meeting at a Tisdale restaurant. Charitable donations gathered.

Birthday tea at New Market Manor

Mar. 15 Regular meeting, selection of delegates for AGM, donations for the TMSS Scholarship Fund

Apr. 19 Breakfast Meeting at a Tisdale restaurant, election of officers for 2010-2011 and discussion of AGM resolutions

May 17 (date depends on AGM date) Regular Meeting, reports from the AGM

June 21 Activity to be decided.

HIGHLIGHTS OF LAST YEAR

To Hell With the Bell – 44 members and 9 spouses met at the Riverside Golf Course Lounge for our breakfast gathering and distribution

of the newsletters.

September Outing

- We visited three historic churches in Prince Albert.



October - Provincial STS President, Jim Sego, was guest



speaker at our potluck lunch meeting. 10 year pins were presented to Dennis Dahlsjo, Lil Hunchak, Lois Marsh, and BJ and Kathy Madsen. Eleanor Alyea received her 20 year key fob. November – Tisdale Chapter President Bob Donnan attended the President's Meeting in Saskatoon. Entries for the Legion Remembrance Day Contests were judged by our members.

December – We joined with Melfort Chapter to enjoy a turkey dinner Christmas Social. We also provided the lunch and arranged the entertainment for the Birthday Tea at Sasko Park Lodge.



Tea at Sasko Park Lodge

January – 12 members attended the Dinner Theatre in Sylvania. We served as witnesses in the "Family Literacy Day World Record Attempt".

February – Lunch meeting at Mr. Ribs. We provided the lunch for the Birthday Tea at New Market Manor. We donated \$200 to the Aid to Central America project. Members also made personal donations to this project as well as to the TMSS Scholarship Fund.

March – We attended the funeral for Ervin McConnell.

Irish jokes and blessings were shared at our regular meeting.

April – Resolutions to be voted on at the AGM were discussed. We said good-bye to longtime member Marion Fargey as she leaves to make her home in Saskatoon.

May – AGM delegates Maureen Donald, Darlene McCullough, and Deanna Gruending reported on the AGM. Chapter officers for the coming year were elected.



June Outing - We started with

lunch at Mr. Ribs where the bell was passed to incoming president, Maureen Donald. Then we toured the Melfort Museum where they have created an early village.



Passing the Bell to president Maureen



Checking out the pots & pans at the Melfort Museum

A couple of Photos from our fall tour to PA



St. Alban's Cathedral



Sacred Heart Cathedral

TISDALE CHAPTER OF STS

Chapter Officers						
President	Maureen Donald	873-4649	robert.maureen @sasktel.net			
Vice- President	Deanna Gruending	873-2572	deanna.gruending @gmail.com			
Secretary- Treasurer	Darlene McCullough	873-2030	darlene.mccullough @sasktel.net			
Committee Heads						
Cards & Visits	Ellen Lloyd	873-3241	elloyd@sasktel.net			
Phone	Karen Scammell	277-4609	d.kscammell @sasktel.net			
	Doreen Bush	873-3168				
	Audrey Adelman	768-3437	adelmank @sasktel.net			
Alternates	Therese Mahussier	886-4617	aj.mahussier @sasktel.net			
	Peggy Looby	886-4434	shauno@sasktel.net			
	Leila Rooke	873-2107				
Newsletter Editor	Bob Donnan	873-4793	donnr@sasktel.net			
Legion Contest Judges	Ken Thurston	769-8659	k.thurston @sasktel.net			

Birthday Teas			
Entertainment	Joan Deck	873-2911	
Lunch	Jeannette Larsen	873-5693	50
Stamps	Val Furber	873-5257	eui?
Christmas Social - Food	Bev Scott Karen Scammell	873-2700 277-4609	scottjb @sasktel.net d.kscammell @sasktel.net
-Entertainment	Deanna Gruending	873-2572	deanna.gruending @gmail.com

Publicity

When special events occur, such as outings, election of chapter officers or president's visits, Darlene writes up a report for the newspaper. It is usually printed in either The Review or The Recorder. Last year she started sending the reports to Tim Shire as well and he posts all the reports she sends on his web site "North Central Internet News". Check it out!

PROVINCIAL STS INFORMATION

President	Jim Sego	228-3981	jimsego @sasktel.net
Executive Secretary	Fred Herron	374-7265	cypressh @sasktel.net
Outreach Editor	Shirley Henderson	426-2794	rshenderson @sasktel.net
Office Manager	Colleen Bailey	373-3879	sts@stf.sk.ca
Chapter Liaison	Kate McCorriston	862-3627	m.mccorriston @sasktel.net

The Superannuated Teachers of Saskatchewan office is located in the Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation building

at:

2317 Arlington Avenue Saskatoon, SK S7J 2H8 Phone: (306) 373-3879 Fax (306) 374-1122

E-mail: sts@stf.sk.ca Web Site: www.sts.sk.ca



We enjoyed a pot-luck lunch at the Anglican Church Hall



"Look at those dang fool teenagers, wearin' their pants hangin' down low like a coupla idiots!"



Visit from STS president Jim Sego



Checking out the School at the Melfort Museum